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Subject: Conversation with Nancy Perrin, Senate Appropriations Subcommittee Staff

Body:

Today, at about 4:40 p.m., I spoke to Tammy Perrin of the Senate Appropriations Subcommittee on Treasury, 

General Government, and Civil Service about the future of the Board. Although we are one of her agencies, 

she did not know a lot about us but wanted to learn more. She was cordial, interested and asked questions. 

(She was returning my call from earlier today, when I spoke to her.)I gave her the history of the Board and how 

we arrived at asking for an additional year. I told her about the Senate Gov't Affairs staff contacts, Specter, 

Glenn and Mrdeza, as well as the Administration.She asked the following questions:1. When did the Board 

decide it needed more time? In the spirit of full disclosure, I said that it should have been earlier, but the 

Board being a different "animal," did not decide until the last few weeks in conjunction with the preparation 

of the final report.2. What was the reaction of the Gov't Affairs staff? I told her positive, and that they were 

waiting, as were we, for Specter to say ok, which would then hopefully trigger it going to the Chairman and 

bring about a Specter/Glenn bill.3. What is the Administration going to do? I told her we had been in extensive 

contact, even today, and were waiting to hear what course they were going to take on an extension.4. Does 

the Board need to be reauthorized to continue to operate? I wasn't sure whether the question was as simple 

as it sounded, but I said "yes."I raised the hope of a bipartisan-no opposition situation that could lead to 

authorizing language in an appropriation bill, as others had suggested as a possibility. She said that the 

Committee Chairman, Ted Stevens, had indicated that he wanted to avoid doing that, in general.I am having 

Eileen send up a letter with the annual report and the two page summary on Tuesday. I offer to have you and 

me meet with her, at her convenience, if she so desires.I told her we would keep her advised about any 

developments that come to our attention.
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